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Welcome to a new era in electronics
manufacturing, where clean air is not
just a perk, it's a necessity. It's the
driving force behind increased
productivity, healthier workers, and a
better bottom line. The state-of-the-art
ZeroSmog Shield Pro solder fume
extraction system is designed to
revolutionize your individual
workstation. Breathe clean air at your
workbench while you work on your next
soldering task with the Weller ZeroSmog
Shield Pro, a true filtration unit that
keeps your work environment clean and
fresh. Its compact design, which can be
stacked with soldering stations, helps
maximize your workspace. With the
ZeroSmog Shield Pro, you can breathe
easy and focus on your soldering.

KEY FEATURES
EPA E 10 filter
Combined filter, particle and gas
Gas filtering
From activated carbon impregnated foam
Large filter surface area



技术数据
UPC 037103376077
重量 (⽬录) 80 g
产品系列 Zero Smog Replacement Filters


